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Welcome back parents! 
 
Sports Day/Terry Fox Run is coming up quickly and we need your help! Please let me or Michaela Kelly know if you're 
able to help hand out hot lunches or help out at the concession stand on Sports Day. We'll need you to meet us in the 
gym at 11:50am to gather the hot lunches together. 
 
For new parents and returning parents that need reminding. Here are some important things to keep in mind when filling 
out Hot Lunch forms: 
 
1. Please use a separate form for each child. You may write one cheque for mulitple orders, but please have one form for 
each order you place. 
2. Please do not tape or staple money to your order forms. 
3. Please use a zip lock bag (extras found at the office) or a sealed envelope so that I don't find money without a form or 
forms without money. 
4. Please remember to write your child's name, division and teacher on the forms. 
5. Please fill in your cheques completely. 
6. Please do not use Saran or plastic wrap to wrap up your orders. 
7. Please do not fold your order forms into oragami shapes to hold your money together. Use an envelope or a zip lock 
baggie. 
8. Please do not hand in LUNCH LADY forms with your hot lunch order. These are collected separately. 
 
 
This may sound particular, but when the hot lunch team is sorting and counting hundreds of hot lunch orders each month, 
following these simple guidlines makes our job much easier! 
 
Thanks again for your support! 
Hilary Drexel 
 

Hello Parents/Guardians, 
 
My name is Hilary Drexel and I'll be your PAC Chair this year. I have a daughter, Kathleen, 
in grade 3, but it's my 9th year at Mundy Road School. I'm also the hot lunch coordinator for 
the school. 
 
Students and teachers are settling into their classrooms and PAC is gearing up for an exciting 
year. We had our first PAC meeting on September 19th where we welcomed some new faces 
from our kindergarten classes. Thank you to all who took the time to come out to the meeting. 
From this meeting we had several positions on PAC filled, but there are still positions 
available. If you are interested in joining the PAC executive, please come to the October 
meeting or speak to me directly. 
 
PAC executive positions still available: 
 
Secretary,  Fundraising Coordinator, Emergency Preparedness ,Coordinator Historian 
Parent Education Coordinator, Safety Coordinator , Social Coordinator  
 
I'm looking forward to a great year and hope to see many of you at our October meeting. 
 
Hilary Drexel 
PAC Chairperson 
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                WONDERFUL SCHOOL, WONDERFUL STAFF, WONDERFUL PARENTS 
 
 
 
                                                  “"Thanking you all for the great things you do." 
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Hilary Drexel 

Chair 

Hotlunch Coordinator 

 

Vice-Chair 

Secretary 

 

Teresa Battista 

Treasurer 

 

Teri Towner 

DPAC Rep 

 

Jehnel Wong 

Communication Coordinator 

 

Marcy Baverstock 

Volunteer Coordinator 

 

Fundraiser Coordinator 

Historian 

Parent Educator 

Emergency Preparedness 

Social Coordinator 

 

Elizabeth Hrynew 

Christine Friend 

Kelly Zimmer  

School Planning Council 

 

Ursula Elliot 

Pari Bazogh 

Member at Large 

 

Sheela Samudhanar 

(Tech-Assist) 
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            PAC Goals for the Coming Year 
 A motion has been made that after all expenses are met, fundraising money 
will be put towards the Teacher's wish list of items needed for the school. 
  
Please come and put forward your ideas at the next PAC meeting where we 
will vote on our future fundraising goals. 

PLEASE MARK YOUR CALENDAR ☺☺☺☺ 

 

Our next PAC Meeting dates:  

 
Wednesday, October 17, 2012 

 

Wednesday, November 21, 2012 
 

Please note that meetings are held in the library and begin at 7:00 pm. 

 
Thank you, will see you there! 

 


